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Welcome to the First Update on the CTE Center Construction 
Project!

We’re excited to kick off our series of construction updates for the new Career and 
Technical Education (CTE) Center. These updates will be shared regularly to keep you 
informed on the progress of this important project. 
 
Construction officially began in March 2025, and we’re pleased to report that everything 
remains on schedule for a grand opening in July 2026. As work continues, we’ll be 
bringing you behind the scenes with photos, key milestones, and timeline updates so you 
can witness the transformation from the ground up. 
 
In this first update, we invite you to take a look at the photos included to see just how far 
we’ve come already. From initial groundwork to visible structural progress, it’s exciting to 
see the vision starting to take shape. 
 
There’s much more to come as we build a state-of-the-art facility that will help prepare 
students for careers in high-demand fields!














